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Rotary Foundation Minute 
This week's Rotary Foundation Minute is more of a visual since I'm sharing links to two of the 
infographics on the Rotary Foundation website. 
  
The first shows how many district grants, disaster response grants, global grants, and programs of scale 
grants were given in the 2021-22 Rotary Year (that's last year, the data isn't in yet for this 
year.) https://infogram.com/en-rotary-grants-2021-22-1hmr6g7rv30no6n  
  
The second infographic shows the breakdown of global grants by area of 
focus. https://infogram.com/en-global-grants-by-aof-2021-1h7z2l80gjzxx6o 
  
I hope you have a projector at your meeting this week and that you might be able to show these 
graphics (or bring up the Rotary Foundation website at https://www.rotary.org/en/about-rotary/rotary-
foundation) to show your club members where the money goes that they have donated to the Annual 
Fund or Disaster Response Fund. You know what they say about a picture being worth a thousand 
words. 
  
I hope these infographics spark discussion in your club. If you or your members have any questions, 
please feel free to get in touch with me at zoe@unadillarotary.org. 
  
Until next week  
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Zoë van der Meulen  
Rotary District 7170 Foundation Chair 
Rotary Club of Unadilla, NY  
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